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Good morning, I would to express my support to extend the lease for the land upon which the Interbay Village
now sits for two more years, please.

I attended the Community Engagement meeting held here in Magnolia last week, and there is wide and
enthusiastic support for the Interbay Village Community. Meeting attendees affirmed the Interbay residents are
good neighbors and represent a positive addition to our neighborhoods.

I'would like to strongly request that the Port Commission consider extending the leasing for the land for the
Interbay Village for two years. Ihave enjoyed my neighbors at Interbay Village and look forward to finding
more opportunities to be of service to them.

Thank you for your hard work on behalf of the region and the City of Seattle.

Lindsay Butler, LMT

Small Business Owner

Magnolia resident

Member, Magnolia United Church of Christ
206-298-9938



